
 

Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP 
A subsidiary of Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 

1099 18th Street 

Denver, CO  80202 

720-929-6000 

 

 
 

March 10, 2017  

 

Matt Lepore 

Director, Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 

Department of Natural Resources 

The Chancery Building 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801  

Denver, CO 80203 

 

Re: Certification of Compliance with Rule 305.a.(2) 

 BUROUGH 27C-17HZ PAD – DOC # 401229944 

BUROUGH 2C-17HZ – DOC # 401229945 

BUROUGH 2N-17HZ – DOC # 401229946 

BUROUGH 28N-17HZ – DOC # 401229947 

BUROUGH 27N-17HZ – DOC # 401229949 

BUROUGH 27C-17HZ – DOC # 401229950 

BUROUGH 17N-17HZ – DOC # 401229951 

BUROUGH 1N-17HZ – DOC # 401229954 

BUROUGH 1NE-17HZ – DOC # 401229955 

BUROUGH 26C-17HZ – DOC # 401229956 

BUROUGH 26N-17HZ – DOC # 401229957  

Township 1 North, Range 66 West  

 Section 17: SESE 

 Weld County, Colorado 

 

Dear Director Lepore: 

 

Kerr-McGee hereby certifies that a “Notice of Intent to Conduct Operations” was received by the Surface 

Owner and by the owners of all Building Units within the Exception Zone or Buffer Zone Setback at least 

thirty (30) days prior to submitting an Oil and Gas Location Assessment (Form 2A). Recipients contacted 

KMG and all concerns and questions were addressed.  

 

Proof of receipt is available should you require it. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP 

 
Shayelyn Marshall  

Regulatory Analyst 

 


